
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, February 25, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Chicken Nuggets  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

    Mykola Washchuk – February 26 

    Kayla Chrenen – February 27 

 

 

1. The Gurrie wrestling team completed their regular season with a team win over 

Westview Hills Middle School last night.  Congratulations to Gibson Sotir who managed 

to secure a pin over his opponent and Roman Sosnovyy with a major decision.   

 

All of the wrestler's efforts will be put to the test this weekend as Gurrie will be hosting 

the IESA Regional Tournament.  Wrestling will be hosted at Lyons Township High 

School North Campus in the Vaughn Gym.  Wrestling will begin at 9 AM.  Admission is 

$5 for adults and $2 for students with a student ID.  Concessions will be provided 

including pizza from Nonna’s in downtown La Grange.  Wear your Gurrie gear, mask, 

and come support our wrestlers in their first step towards the state tournament! 

 

2. Attention Cross Country, Boys Softball and Girls Basketball! Tuesday, March 1st, Mrs. 

Neadly will be taking team photos after school for the yearbook! See Mrs. Neadly for 

more info!  

 

     

 

     

     

     

 


